
 

DMonday, 22 October 2012 

JEAN-LUC LETOUZÉ IS APPOINTED THE NEW VICE PRESIDENT,  

CORPORATE COMMUNICATIONS AT BOUYGUES CONSTRUCTION 

 
Jean-Luc Letouzé has been appointed the new Vice President, Corporate Communications at 

Bouygues Construction (€9.8 billion of sales in 2011, 52,000 employees in approximately  

80 countries).  

Jean-Luc, who will report to Yves Gabriel, Chairman and Chief Executive of Bouygues Construction, 

will take charge of the Group’s communications teams, documentation and archives. He will also be 

responsible for Terre Plurielle, the Bouygues Construction corporate foundation.  

 

Jean-Luc Letouzé, aged 45, holds a Masters in Corporate Communications Sciences and Techniques 
from the University of Paris 13. He joined the Bouygues Group in 1990, holding several positions in 
communications at Smac, Bouygues Bâtiment International and Bouygues Travaux Publics. He 
handled internal communications at the time of the spinoff of construction and civil works activities 
into subsidiaries in 1999 and the creation of Bouygues Construction. Since 2003, he has been 
Communications Director at ETDE, the Group’s Energy and Services division. 
Jean-Luc is also Chair of Communication & Entreprise, the leading organisation for corporate 
communications professionals in France. 
 

Jean-Luc Letouzé succeeds Christophe Morange in his new position. 

 


